
  
 

 

 
 

 

 

Chief Roy Acree March 23, 2022 

City of Smyrna 
770-262-8890 
racree@smyrnaga.gov 
 

 

Chief Roy Acree, 

 

Smyrna, GA has an existing installation base of Motorola ACE3600 siren controllers with customer-specific 
programming software associated with each siren site plus the Field Interface Unit (FIU) interfacing to your 
Outdoor Warning System (OWS).   Modifications and/or upgrades and system support requires intimate 
knowledge of the system to limit delays and risk of incorrect programming which could negatively impact 
operation of the OWS.   
 
Motorola Solutions is the sole supplier of the OptiWarn outdoor warning system solution.  Motorola 
Solutions designed and implemented the Smyrna OWS and the OptiWarn engineers with MCA have the 
required knowledge on your current system.  Our expertise in configuring and programming MC-
Edge/ACE3600, associated equipment, and providing technical support capabilities are critical for a 
mission critical system such as this. The ACE3600/MC-Edge is the only certified solution to pass data over 
Motorola Solutions IV&D systems.   
 
Motorola Solutions works exclusively with MCA for OWS projects since 2020.  Please contact me at (847) 
454-0363 should you have any questions regarding this matter. Motorola Solution appreciates the 
opportunity to continue to serve as your Outdoor Warning System supplier.. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rob McMahon 

Motorola Solutions, Inc. 

MC-IoT Portfolio Manager 

rob.mcmahon@motorolasolutions.com 
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